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OKC-County Health Consumer Protection Staff at the State Fair  

Educating and working with Food Vendors 
 

  

Oklahoma City, Okla. – Oklahoma City-County Health Department (OCCHD) Consumer Protection 
staff will be working the State Fair of Oklahoma which runs September 13 – 23rd. OCCHD staff will 
help with free classes for vendors and will be licensing and inspecting booths on September 12th and 
any remaining on the morning of the 13th. All vendors selling food will require approval by OCCHD 
Consumer Inspectors before opening.  

“Consumer food safety is our highest priority while the fair is going on. The last thing anyone wants 
is to become ill after eating at the fair,” said Consumer Protection Supervisor Matt Brosh.   
 
“Our staff works around the clock with food vendors to ensure food is handled in a safe manner. 
OCCHD offers classes before the fair begins and inspects each food booth before the fair opens to 
ensure each booth has everything they need to produce a good safe product. “ 

 

Mandatory Training Schedule: 

Tuesday, September 11th: 10 a.m., 11:30 a.m., 2:30 p.m., 4 p.m., 5:30 p.m. and 7 p.m. 



Wednesday, September 12th: 10 a.m., 11:30 a.m., 2:30 p.m., 4 p.m., 5:30 p.m. and 7 p.m. 

Basics necessary for operation:  
 

• General Sanitation requirements 
• Handwashing stations (Hot water, soap, paper towels) 
• 3 compartment sinks (with a sanitizer and test strips) 
• All TCS foods are held at the correct temperature (Cold food held below 41 degrees, and hot 

foods held at 135) 
• Foods are cooked to the proper temperature (Poultry- 165, Ground Beef/Pork-155, Whole 

beef/pork-145, Vegetables-135) 
• Products thermometers in reach in cooler and a thin probed thermometer to check 

temperature control for safety of foods 
• Water is coming from an approved source and waste water is disposed properly. 
• Screening or other effective means to prevent insects. 
• Food is stored properly  
• All food is coming from an approved source 
• All food handlers have taken our food safety class.  
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